
Please do not pass HB 3065. Until ODOT is greatly reformed and starts caring about climate change, we should not be giving them 
access to any more funds. 

We need to reform ODOT to become an organization that recognizes climate change is real and that there is an urgent need to act 
on it. Currently, they only care about freeway expansions, which lead to more driving, which lead to more greenhouse gas 
emissions. 

Let's focus on reforming ODOT to care about the climate, then we can consider giving them access to more funds.


